
 
 

 
 

 
  
                                         
 

 
 

   
     
 

  
   
 
   
   
 

   
   
 

  
 

 
  

 
 

   
  

 
   

 
   

   
  

     
 

     
 

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Roy Luckett, Acting Assistant General Counsel 
Complaints Examination & Legal Administration 

FROM: Krista J. Roche 
Director, ADR Office 

Joshua A. Rebollozo 
ADR Specialist, ADR Office 

CC: Patricia C. Orrock 
Chief Compliance Officer 

SUBJECT: Transfer Memo 
ADR 1051 (MUR 7591) – MA4Trump; Dianna Ploss 

DATE: January 6, 2022 

On October 13, 2021, the Commission voted to transfer MUR 7591 to the Alternative 
Dispute Resolution Office (ADRO), and the ADRO designated the matter ADR 1051. On 
November 3, 2021, the ADRO notified MA4Trump and Dianna Ploss (Respondents) of 
the matter via email using the email address MA4T@yahoo.com which was provided by 
Diana Ploss in documents submitted to the Commission. After receiving no response, on 
November 30, 2021, the ADRO once again notified Respondents of the matter via email 
and concurrently sent notification via UPS. On December 1, 2021, notification was 
delivered to Respondents and designated by UPS as received by “Ploss.” To date, no 
response has been received. In accordance with ADRO’s procedure to transfer matters in 
which Respondents fail to commit to participate in the ADR process to the Office of 
General Counsel, this matter is transferred to your office, effective immediately. 

ADRO records will now reflect ADR 1051 (MUR 7591) as closed. 
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